
From:   Jeff Rummel   

To:   Web Filer   
Date:   July 10, 2018

Subject:   File Num#0458-EX-CN-2018   reminder on FAA pre-coordination data request
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Ms. Nguyen:

BAE Systems has received the &ldquo;reminder&rdquo; below regarding FAA coordination for pending
File No. 0458-EX-CN-2018.

This is to confirm that &ndash; as explained by email dated July 6, that FAA has not yet fully completed
its coordination of this application.

The FAA coordination is being reviewed under TRK 182750, 182571, 182572.   

As explained in our prior email dated July 6, it is respectfully requested that the deadline for obtaining
FAA coordination be extended to August 12, 2018 to permit FAA additional time to complete coordination.
 Should additional time be required beyond August 12, 2018, BAE Systems will contact the Commission
at that time.

Best regards,

Jeff Rummel
Attorney for BAE Systems

Jeffrey E. Rummel
Partner

Arent Fox LLP | Attorneys at Law   
1717 K Street, NW   
Washington, DC  20006-5344
202.715.8479 DIRECT | 202.857.6395 FAX   
jeffrey.rummel@arentfox.com | www.arentfox.com
   
From: oetech@fccsun27w.fcc.gov [mailto:oetech@fccsun27w.fcc.gov]   
Sent: Friday, July 06, 2018 10:11 PM
To: Rummel, Jeffrey   
Subject: File Num#0458-EX-CN-2018 reminder on FAA pre-coordination data request
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To: Jeff Rummel, BAE Systems Information and Electronic Systems Integration Inc.

  rummelj@arentfox.com

From: Web Filer

  swomelsd@fcc.gov

     

     

Applicant: BAE Systems Information and Electronic Systems Integration Inc.

File Number: 0458-EX-CN-2018

Correspondence Reference Number: 42966

Date of Original Email: 07/06/2018



This notice is to remind you that prior coordination with the FAA is required for the frequencies requested
in this application. Please upload the pre coordination document. Please disregard this notification if you
already uploaded the FAA pre coordination document.

The items indicated above must be submitted before processing can continue on the above referenced
application.
Failure to provide the requested information within 30 days of 07/06/2018   
may result in application dismissal pursuant to Section 5.67 and forfeiture of the filing fee pursuant to   
Section 1.1108.

DO NOT Reply to this email by using the reply button. In order for your response to be processed
expeditiously,
you must upload your response via the Internet by visiting The   
OET Experimental Licensing System, followed by clicking on the &quot;Reply to Correspondence&quot;
hyperlink.


